
 
 
June 29, 2017 
  
  
  
Utah Public Service Commission 
PSC Representative 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
  
RE: Garkane Energy Cooperative’s Rural Electric Coop Tariff Filing – Schedule 
SP-IMP (Special Impact Fee to Recover Upgrade Investment) 
  
  
Utah Public Service Commission PSC Representative: 
  
 
On June 26, 2017, following a properly noticed public meeting of its members, 
Garkane Energy’s Board of Directors approved the following schedule in its Utah 
Tariffs: 
  

Schedule SP-IMP – Special Impact Fee to Recover Upgrade Investment. 
  
As per the PSC filing requirements, we will mail the original schedule and two copies 
(see attached prepared filing – that will be sent in today’s mail). This new Tariff, as 
noted above, has been approved by Garkane Energy’s Board of Directors to be 
effective July 31, 2017. 
  
If you require further information on this schedule, please contact us at the number 
listed below. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Marcus V. Lewis, CFO 
GARKANE ENERGY COOPERATIVE, INC. 
  
  
Enclosure 
ml 
 


